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Top DEP Stories 
 
WITF/StateImpact: DEP Eyes New Land For Abandoned Mine Cleanup 
https://stateimpact.npr.org/pennsylvania/2017/12/06/dep-eyes-new-land-for-abandoned-mine-
cleanup/?_ga=2.128120463.2099250655.1512567555-882895250.1471610849 
 
WESA: DEP Eyes New Land For Abandoned Mine Cleanup 
http://wesa.fm/post/dep-eyes-new-land-abandoned-mine-cleanup#stream/0 
 
WTAE: Pittsburgh's industrial cleanup experience may hold appeal for Amazon  
http://www.wpxi.com/news/top-stories/pittsburghs-industrial-cleanup-experience-may-hold-appeal-
for-amazon/659064136  
https://twitter.com/WPXIAaronMartin/status/938169132264148994 
 
Mentions 
 
Bloomsburg Press-Enterprise:  Defender likens Salem hog farm odor to that of tree in ‘80s dispute 
http://www.pressenterpriseonline.com/daily/120617/page/1/story/defender-likens-salem-hog-farm-
odor-to-that-of-tree-in-80s-dispute  
 
Air 
 
WITF/StateImpact: PA, States Sue EPA for Missing Ozone Deadline 
https://stateimpact.npr.org/pennsylvania/2017/12/06/pa-states-sue-epa-for-missing-ozone-
deadline/?_ga=2.128120463.2099250655.1512567555-882895250.1471610849 
 
WPXI: Plan for natural gas power plant next to new medical marijuana operation 
http://www.wpxi.com/news/top-stories/plan-for-natural-gas-power-plant-next-to-new-medical-
marijuana-operation-1/659765304  
 
Observer-Reporter: Bentleyville man dies at ArcelorMittal plant in Monessen 
https://observer-reporter.com/news/localnews/bentleyville-man-dies-at-arcelormittal-plant-in-
monessen/article_5531a6d0-d9f3-11e7-b5a2-2f033a72b13c.html  
 
Post-Gazette: Foundry not a polluter, employees say at permit hearing 
http://www.post-gazette.com/local/city/2017/12/04/Foundry-employees-permit-hearing-McConway-
Torley-Allegheny-County-Health-Department-Lawrenceville/stories/201712040205  
 
Post-Gazette: Hear them out: Give air quality hearings public access to the max 
http://www.post-gazette.com/opinion/editorials/2017/12/05/Hear-them-out-Give-air-quality-hearings-
public-access-to-the-max/stories/201712310257 
 
Climate Change 
 
Tribune-Review: Letter to the editor: Follow golden rule on climate change 
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http://triblive.com/opinion/letters/12853805-74/letter-to-the-editor-follow-golden-rule-on-climate-
change  
 
Post-Gazette: Pittsburgh, 50 other North American cities join Chicago Climate Charter 
http://www.post-gazette.com/local/city/2017/12/05/Pittsburgh-Chicago-Climate-Charter-Rahm-
Emanuel-Bill-Peduto-Paris-climate-agreement-Donald-Trump/stories/201712050142  
 
Allegheny Front: This Age of Humans That We’re Living in? It Has a Name: Anthropocene 
https://www.alleghenyfront.org/this-age-of-humans-that-were-living-in-it-has-a-name-anthropocene/ 
 
Conservation & Recreation 
 
Pennlive: It's still not too late to save our Pa. wilderness - but time is short 
http://www.pennlive.com/opinion/2017/12/its_still_not_too_late_to_save.html#incart_river_index 
 
WESA: PA Dept. Of Conservation Hopes To Shift Dozens Of Rare, Threatened, Endangered Plant 
Classifications 
http://wesa.fm/post/pa-dept-conservation-hopes-shift-dozens-rare-threatened-endangered-plant-
classifications#stream/0  
 
Tribune-Review: Pittsburgh's URA receives $800K grant for Hays Woods acquisition 
http://triblive.com/local/allegheny/13035637-74/pittsburghs-ura-receives-800k-grant-for-hays-woods-
acquisition 
 
Tribune-Review: Local communities benefit from $44 million in state grants for parks 
http://triblive.com/local/regional/13036727-74/local-communities-benefit-from-44-million-in-state-
grants-for-parks  
 
Tribune-Review; Letter to the editor: Indiana Township, do the right thing 
http://triblive.com/opinion/letters/13011609-74/letter-to-the-editor-indiana-township-do-the-right-
thing 
 
Post-Gazette: Raccoons: Protected wildlife or vermin? Judge to rule in case of man accused of drowning 
raccoons he trapped 
http://www.post-gazette.com/local/city/2017/12/05/Raccoons-protected-wildlife-or-
vermin/stories/201712050181  
 
Energy 
 
CBS21: Experts explain how you can save on energy costs ahead of winter weather 
http://local21news.com/news/local/experts-explain-how-you-can-save-on-energy-costs-ahead-of-
winter-weather 
 
The Clarion News: Monroe bumps up its light tax 
http://www.theclarionnews.com/news/frontpage/article_d9549866-eb17-5ff4-b1b2-
60e8e2c44adb.html 
 
The Clarion News: Keystone plans entire switch to LED lights  
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http://www.theclarionnews.com/news/frontpage/article_dbc69990-a93d-546d-b260-
df17d4c296f2.html 
 
Shamokin News-Item:  PPL offers energy savings over the holidays 
https://www.newsitem.com/articles/ppl-offers-energy-savings-over-the-holidays/  
 
Tribune-Review: Letter to the editor: Solar farm an opportunity for DTE 
http://triblive.com/opinion/letters/12954735-74/letter-to-the-editor-solar-farm-an-opportunity-for-dte  
 
Environmental Cleanup and Brownfields 
 
Carlisle Sentinel: Construction advances at former Tire & Wheel site in Carlisle 
http://cumberlink.com/news/local/communities/carlisle/construction-advances-at-former-tire-wheel-
site-in-carlisle/article_3d0a610a-9781-5165-9823-dcf17d7409a3.html 
 
Scranton Times: Pocket park proposal to come off table in Scranton 
http://thetimes-tribune.com/news/pocket-park-proposal-to-come-off-table-in-scranton-1.2276032 
 
Tribune-Democrat: Blacksmith hammers to ring again?: Nonprofit wants to bring workshop to former 
Cambria Iron Works site 
http://www.tribdem.com/news/blacksmith-hammers-to-ring-again-nonprofit-wants-to-bring-
workshop/article_4c97f3d6-db00-11e7-9219-2715d1c5ae74.html 
 
Mining 
 
Standard Speaker: Grant will extend trail to Eckley 
http://standardspeaker.com/news/grant-will-extend-trail-to-eckley-1.2275859 
 
Observer-Reporter: Service remembers 37 miners killed in Robena Mine explosion 
https://observer-reporter.com/news/localnews/service-remembers-miners-killed-in-robena-mine-
explosion/article_1ca737f2-dac1-11e7-bf01-1f3f505d8bdd.html 
 
Oil and Gas  
  
WNEP: Pipeline Project in Susquehanna County on Track 
http://wnep.com/2017/12/05/pipeline-project-in-susquehanna-county-on-track/ 
 
The Brown and White: Letter to the editor: Fracking in Pennsylvania 
http://thebrownandwhite.com/2017/12/06/lehigh-letter-to-the-editor-fracking/  
 
WESA: 7 Gas Pipeline Protesters Plan To Fight Trespassing Charges 
http://wesa.fm/post/7-gas-pipeline-protesters-plan-fight-trespassing-charges#stream/0  
 
Observer-Reporter: LETTER Our communities need pipelines 
https://observer-reporter.com/opinion/letters/letter-our-communities-need-
pipelines/article_e9da7be8-d6cb-11e7-81ad-f3053a718798.html 
 
Tribune-Review: Murrysville council pushes compressor-station vote back to Dec. 20 
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http://triblive.com/local/murrysville/13043040-74/murrysville-council-pushes-compressor-station-vote-
back-to-dec-20 
 
Allegheny Front: Well pad fire in Somerset County prompts evacuation of nearby residents 
https://www.alleghenyfront.org/well-pad-fire-in-somerset-county-prompts-evacuation-of-nearby-
residents/ 
 
Allegheny Front: Industrial Strength: How the U.S. Government Hid Fracking’s Risks to Drinking Water 
https://www.alleghenyfront.org/industrial-strength-how-the-u-s-government-hid-frackings-risks-to-
drinking-water/ 
 
WPXI: Plan for natural gas power plant next to new medical marijuana operation 
http://www.wpxi.com/news/top-stories/plan-for-natural-gas-power-plant-next-to-new-medical-
marijuana-operation-1/659765304 
 
Radiation Protection 
 
abc27: Three Mile Island to test sirens 
http://abc27.com/2017/12/07/three-mile-island-to-test-sirens-2/ 
 
Waste 
  
Waynesboro Record Herald: No leaf burning in Washington Township 
http://www.therecordherald.com/news/20171206/no-leaf-burning-in-washington-township 
 
Post-Gazette: Beyond the bag: Recycling advocates call for bins amid shortage of Giant Eagle's blue bags 
http://www.post-gazette.com/local/city/2017/12/06/Beyond-the-bag-Recycling-advocates-call-for-bins-
amid-shortage-of-blue-bags/stories/201712060156 
 
Water 
 
Ellwood City Ledger: Pennsylvania American Water building new plant to serve residents of Ellwood City 
area 
http://www.ellwoodcityledger.com/news/20171207/pennsylvania-american-water-building-new-plant-
to-serve-residents-of-ellwood-city-area 
 
Butler Eagle: Prospect cracks down on unused sewer taps 
http://www.butlereagle.com/apps/pbcs.dll/article?AID=/20171206/NEWS01/712069931 
 
Record Argus News: Stoneboro OKs addition to water project  
http://www.recordargusnews.com/news/2017-12-
07/Front_Page/Stoneboro_OKs_addition_to_water_project.html 
 
Times Leader: Water company reminds customers to act now to prevent frozen pipes later 
http://www.timesleader.com/news/local/684447/water-company-reminds-customers-to-act-now-to-
prevent-frozen-pipes-later    
 
Scranton Times: Lackawanna River in running for Pennsylvania River of the Year for 2018 
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http://thetimes-tribune.com/news/lackawanna-river-in-running-for-pennsylvania-river-of-the-year-for-
2018-1.2276048 
 
Morning Call: What you need to know about Allentown's controversial stormwater fee 
http://www.mcall.com/news/local/allentown/mc-nws-allentown-stormwater-fee-need-to-know-
20171205-story.html 
 
PowerSource: Raw sewage flows into Pittsburgh’s rivers. Is there an environmentally friendly fix that 
won’t break the bank? 
http://publicsource.org/will-green-or-gray-infrastructure-solve-the-problem-of-raw-sewage-running-
into-the-pittsburgh-regions-rivers/  
 
Tribune-Review: PWSA reburied hundreds of lead lines at Pittsburgh homes — now it'll replace them  
http://triblive.com/local/allegheny/12991392-74/pwsa-reburied-hundreds-of-lead-lines-at-pittsburgh-
homes-now-itll  
 
WJAC: New tank to provide Jefferson County community with dependable water source 
http://wjactv.com/news/local/new-water-tank-to-provide-jefferson-county-community-dependable-
water-source 
 
Tribune-Review: Trib Thursday wrap editorial: Mussels a good sign 
http://triblive.com/opinion/editorials/13035297-74/trib-thursday-wrap-editorial-mussels-a-good-sign 
 
Miscellaneous 
 
Observer-Reporter: Fuel tanker spills on Thomas Eighty Four Road in North Strabane 
https://observer-reporter.com/news/localnews/fuel-tanker-spills-on-thomas-eighty-four-road-in-
north/article_6d0d3c74-da02-11e7-9003-6b2c3bc9d40a.html  
 
Philly Voice: Pennsylvania plans vast expansion of industrial hemp research in 2018 
http://www.phillyvoice.com/pennsylvania-plans-vast-expansion-industrial-hemp-research-2018/ 
 
Centre Daily Times:  Trump science job nominees missing advanced science degrees 
http://www.centredaily.com/news/business/article188098779.html  
 
Centre Daily Times:  Working and playing with plants helps cope with illness, disabilities 
http://www.centredaily.com/news/business/health-care/article188080679.html  
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